From: Michelle Frisque <mfrisque@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:06 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Designing Future Library Leaders Forum 

 

Steve,
I participated in an Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS) National Forum on incorporating design thinking, methods, and principles into master’s level library education.
The forum was held in Seattle, Washington, at the University of Washington campus on March 14th and 15th, 2018.  They covered the costs of the flight, two lunches and the hotel. I paid for all other expenditures related to the travel.
Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

